
Sunday 3/31  No PM Service or Activities  

Tuesday 4/2 10:00 AM Precept Bible Study: Genesis Part 3 201 

  6:30 PM Precept Bible Study: Genesis Part 3 201 

  6:30 PM Divorce Care 122 

Wednesday 4/3 9:30 AM Ladies’ Fellowship Bible Study 112 

  6:15 PM Teen Group 104 

  6:30 PM Men’s Bible Study, Awana, ESL, Grief Share 

Saturday 4/6 
8:00 AM 

3:00 PM 
Women’s Conference, Speaker: Micah Maddox  

Sunday 4/7 9:30 AM Welcome & Membership Class 122 

  9:30 AM Sunday School, Infant—Adult 

  10:30 AM AM Worship Service Sanctuary 

  12:00 PM Special Congregational Meeting Sanctuary 

To know and make known 

Church 

March 24, 2024 

Calvary 

       Bible 

717-632-3954 

cbchanover.org office@cbc-hanover.org 

603 Wilson Avenue   Hanover   PA   17331 

Calvary Bible Church 

Cross 

Neighbors Bible 

Worship Body 

Him Him 

March 31—April 7 

Ministry Emails: elders@cbc-hanover.org ⬧ office@cbc-hanover.org 
mlt@cbc-hanover.org ⬧ benevolence@cbc-hanover.org 

tsfadvisoryteam@cbc-hanover.org ⬧ financeteam@cbc-hanover.org 
Please contact the church office if you would like to connect with one of our pastors. 
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 Tuesday, May 7 Family Fun Night at Hickory Falls, 7-9 PM 
Friday, June 14 Mother & Son Day of Fun, W. Manheim Twp Park, 6-8 PM 
June 17-22 Teen Camp at Alpine Bible Camp, Beckley, WV 
June 24-28 Vacation Bible School at CBC 
July 9 Calvary Ambassadors bus trip to Sight & Sound: Daniel 
July 15-19 CBC Kids’ Camp at Penn Grove Retreat 

cbchanover 

Baptism Classes for those considering baptism will be held on Sunday, May 5 
(Children) and May 12 (Adults) at 9:30 AM. If you or your child are interested in 
being baptized please contact the office or email telliscbc@gmail.com. 



Our Global Family in South America 

Tom & Jean Zartman, Mexico 

Divorce Care If you or someone you know is going through a 
separation or divorce, this class would be a helpful one. A new 13-
week session will begin this Tuesday, April 2, 6:30-8 PM in room 
#122. If you have any questions, contact Larry Myers, 717-225-6634. 

Are you curious about our Awana program? We're looking to 
2024-2025 and want to give you a chance to check us out! 
Wednesday, April 3 is "Volun-tour" night. Sign up in the foyer 

to come observe a regular club night. Child clearance is not required, but will 
be if you are led to help next year. We need YOU to introduce kids to Jesus!  

Women’s Conference Registration continues for Faith over Fear, 
this Saturday, April 6, 8:00 AM—3:00 PM. Author and Speaker 
Micah Maddox will teach from the book of James how Scripture 
points us to honor God in an active life of faith. Cost is $35 (teens 
$30), and includes breakfast, lunch, and Create & Elevate sessions. Payment is 
due at registration. Sign up in the foyer or register online at cbchanover.org -> 
Give -> Women’s Conference. 

Women’s Conference Service Project During an Elevate session we will fill 
welcome bags to be given to trafficked and abused women who are entering 
the ministries of Sparrow Place and Thrive. If you would like to donate items 
for the bags, please check the Women’s Conference table for a list of needs. 
Please drop off all items at the table by Monday, April 1. 

Men's Meat-Up Guys, we don't want to spring it on you, but we are 
hopping you can come to our next Meat-Up on Friday, April 12, 6 PM, 
in Boyer Hall. Eat, share Scripture, and get to know some more CBC 
men. Sign up at the Activity Table in the foyer. 

Pins and Needles The ladies’ sewing group will be meeting Saturday, 
April  13 and 27 in room #122. We will be sewing pillowcases and bags 
from 9:00 AM-12:00 PM. Regular sewing machines and sergers needed. 
Contact Carol with questions, 717-225-5236. 

Only 2 weeks left to sign up for our GUESS WHO’S COMING TO 
DINNER" event on Friday, April 19 at 5:00 PM. Sign up to be a host 
for 4-6 people or join others as a guest. Remember, as a guest you 

won't know where you're going until that evening and your host won't know 
you're coming until you show up. How fun! 

Midnight Madness Teen All-Nighter is April 19-20. It’s a night of great fun and 
sharing Jesus Christ with our teens and their unsaved friends. The night 
includes Hickory Falls, bowling, roller skating, activities at the church, lots of 
food, and caffeine. Here are a few ways to be a blessing and help us glorify the 
Lord through service. 1) Sign up for a 3- to 4-hour time slot (child clearances 
needed). 2) Help set up or clean up (see sign-up sheet). 3) Pray, pray, pray for 
Jesus Christ to be heard and accepted by the unsaved attendees. 4) Sponsor a 
teen for $40. 5) Give a financial gift to help offset expenses. Questions? See 
Pastor Rob. 

AM Worship Service 
     Scripture Reading: Luke 24:36-49 
     Message by Dom Aquilino, Senior Pastor: 2 Timothy 2:8-13 
 What Do You Have to Lose? 

No PM Worship Service 
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There will be a special congregational meeting next Sunday, 
April 7 immediately following the AM service. We will be voting 
on compensation adjustments for the pastors that were 

provided by the financial team and approved by the elder team. In order to 
save time, please direct all questions by April 5 to elders@cbc-hanover.org. 
We will have a 10–15 minute presentation providing all the information that 
explains this decision and then a vote afterwards. 

CBC Membership Class A four-session Membership Class for those 
interested in joining or finding out more about Calvary Bible Church 
will be held starting next Sunday, April 7, and continuing Sunday April 
14, 21, and 28 at 9:30 AM in room #122. To join this class please contact the 
office or email telliscbc@gmail.com. 

Calvary Bible Softball is looking for able co-ed players interested in 
playing softball this season. You must be 13 or older to participate. If 
interested please sign up in the foyer. Any questions or concerns, 
please contact jeffstone9942@gmail.com or jonathan.osladil@yahoo.com. 

New Member Profiles to keep with your printed directory are available on 
the Activities Table in the foyer. 

Sermon Outlines are available at the Usher’s Station in the foyer. 
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mailto:elder@cbc-hanover.org

